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The use of lasers being at aircraft poses real threats to law enforcement aircraft.  The laws prohibiting shining a laser against any 
aircraft vary.  This is an especially important issue for law enforcement due to the low altitudes and environment we generally operate. 
Please review the attached article published in the December 5, 2007 of the Daily Bulletin.  Please notify me if you have had 
experienced a laser incident, or know of any other agency that may have had such an experience.  I will track these incidents and 
report them to our membership. 

Keith Johnson 

ALEA Safety Program Manager 
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